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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe.   

10 April 2020.
Dear Parents/Guardians,
We sincerely hope that all our families are safe and well in these challenging times and we look forward to the day when our school can open again for all our pupils. Many thanks to those who have engaged with the Home Learning provided, both in hard copies and with the online activities.

The teachers have been collaborating online to plan how to continue the provision of Home Learning, as there doesn’t appear to be any potential for the lockdown to be eased in the near future. 

The following general principles have been agreed, but please remember that some activities are age appropriate so older pupils might be provided with more or different opportunities that younger ones –

· Work for the week shall be posted on our website either on a Sunday night or Monday morning.

· Communication between pupils/parents and teachers shall be facilitated through Class Dojo. This shall be set up over the Easter break and will be available at the beginning of the Summer Term. Once pupils/parents connect to the system, they should choose their own password for privacy. Using Class Dojo will allow teachers to share examples of pupils’ activities/work which will facilitate a form of communication between the pupils and provide a link with classmates.

· Mathletics and Study Ladder Numeracy and Literacy tasks will be set each week, with the number of tasks varying from class to class.

· We would like to celebrate successful completion of work by possibly posting screen shots of certificates earned on the News Section of our website on a weekly basis.
· Teachers will provide a four-week work pack, which will be available for collection from the school on Friday 24th April. More information on collection details, with reference to social distancing, shall be issued in due course.

· We would encourage everyone to read as much as possible and each class will have new reading resources available online after Easter. 
· Another set of Literacy and Numeracy materials will be added to the Transfer Work folder in the Home Learning section of our website by Monday 20th April.

· The range of engagement with the online Home Learning activities continues to vary substantially, so we would still encourage all pupils to engage as much as possible.
Finally, I would like to wish everyone a very Happy Easter. Enjoy the good weather as much as possible and most important of all stay safe and look after each other.
Yours sincerely,

John Gallagher,
Principal.
St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.
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